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March 31, 2020 

 
CORRECTED UPDATE MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES, 

VILLAGE OF INNSBROOK ON COVID - 19 

 

The resident of the Village who attended Harmonie Church and tested positive for COVID-19 is doing 

well now. The individual reported to the Warren County Health Department (WCHD) and representatives 

of the WCHD followed up to contact those in attendance at the Church. The WCHD has monitored those 

persons and, at this time, no one has shown symptoms of COVID-19. 

 

The Village has now been informed of  an employee of Innsbrook Corporation that has tested positive for 

COVID-19. This individual has stayed home and the Health Department of the County where this 

employee resides should do the same follow up as stated above. 

 

As we have seen from the terrible situation in New York, the menace of COVID-19 is the way it can so 

rapidly spread through a community.  There may possibly be more cases of COVID-19 in our own 

community.  The medical experts tell us that the way to contain the virus and prevent community spread 

is to take this situation very seriously and be responsible individuals to (1) wash hands frequently, (2) 

avoid contact of hands with your face, (3) practice social distancing of at least 6 feet separation from one 

another, (4) if you feel ill, particularly with symptoms of high fever (100.7), coughing and/or difficulty 

breathing, call your doctor and/or the Warren County Health Department (636-456-7474) and follow the 

advice given, and (5) stay at home as much as possible, trying only to leave home for essentials, such as 

groceries and medicine. 

 

Continue to be safe and stay well, 

 
Jeff Thomsen, Chairman of the Board of Trustees 
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